

6th October 2020

Ms. Anne Maria Walsh Meetings Administrator Kilkenny County Council County Hall John Street Kilkenny R95 A39T

Dear Ms. Walsh,

I wish to acknowledge receipt of your letter to the Taoiseach, Micheál Martin T.D. dated 2nd October 2020.

A copy of your correspondence has been forwarded to the Minister for Employment Affairs & Social Protection, Heather Humphreys T.D., for attention.

Yours sincerely,

Celine McEvoy

Assistant Private Secretary to the Taoiseach

Telephone: 01-6194000

E-mail: taoiseach@taoiseach.gov.ie